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Pre-Trading Halt Announcement 
 

Notice has been given of a meeting of unitholders of the 
International Wine Investment Fund (IWI) to be held on 25 
June 2009 for the purposes of considering a reconstruction of 
IWI.  Details of the proposed reconstruction are set out in the 
explanatory memorandum accompanying the notice of 
meeting. 
 
It is the intention of Berren Asset Management Limited 
(Berren), as responsible entity of IWI to apply to ASX for a 
trading halt in IWI units that will continue until the 
commencement of trading on 26 June 2009 if the 
reconstruction resolution is not passed.   

 
If however the reconstruction resolution is passed, trading in 
IWI units will not resume on ASX and Berren will request ASX 
that IWI be removed from the official list.  Accordingly, if 
unitholders do not wish to participate in the reconstruction, 
they should seek to dispose of their securities on ASX not 
later than 25 June 2009 because, if the reconstruction is 
approved, the resultant securities will not be listed on ASX.   
 

For further information, contact Berren Asset Management 

Limited on 1800 638 790. 


